
 
 
 
 
 

   

                                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

Our week ahead – What are we going to be learning?  

 Continuing to learn about 3D shapes: we have learnt the names of the 3D shapes, sphere, 

cone, cylinder, cube and cuboid. Now we will start to talk about their properties in more 

detail. How many faces? What are the shape of the faces? How many vertices? 

 Comparing 2D and 3D shapes. 

 Continuing to practise our key words. 

 Matching capital letters and lower case letters. 

 Learning about winter and developing our vocabulary with a winter theme. 

 Performing our Christmas play to you!  Please remember your tickets you will be asked for 

them. 

 Hopefully we will get a reply to our letters that we posted to Santa! 

 Having our Christmas lunch with our year 6 buddies on Thursday. 

Next week we will be collecting in all reading and library books so please return any you 

have at home.  We will not be giving the children new books until the beginning of next 

term due to a book audit.  Please continue with keys words and remember the library at 

The Hub next door to the school. 

  

 

Forest Rangers 

Miss Aston who is our fully trained Forest 

School leader has organised a special end of 

term forest school session for each class in 

Reception.  In our last week ALL reception 

children will have a time slot on Monday 18th 

to toast a marshmallow and drink hot 

chocolate while singing Christmas songs 

around the fire.  You children will need to 

come to school in old warm clothing that day 

as we won’t be able to all wear the 

waterproofs we normally do due to numbers. 

 

 

 

 

 

Party day   

Tuesday 19th  December is school party day, the children can come to school in their party clothes and we 

would love to see some Christmas jumpers!  The children will have sandwiches at lunchtime as part of the 

party (instead of a hot meal).  We are asking for the children to bring in contributions to the party and we 

will share them out across the classes. 

RT – Paper plates, cups, squash, table cloths.    RD – Savoury food NOT SANDWICHES  (crisps, bread 

sticks, veggie sticks, sausages etc..)            RA-Sweet food (cakes, biscuits etc..) 

Please name all containers that need to be returned and bring the food on the day (not before thank you). 

Many Thanks 

 

Please make sure you have paid for your 

tea towels via parent pay.  We will only 

send home the number that have been 

paid for.  We need all payments by Friday 

15th December please.  If you would like 

any more (or have not yet ordered) 

please let us know in the communication 

books as soon as possible as there are a 

few left to order. 

  

A reminder we are a nut free school. Please do 

not send any food that contain nuts in lunchboxes 

e.g Snicker bars, Nutella etc…  We have children 

in school who have severe nut allergies. 

 

 

 

 

 


